Ebor Public School

We are all looking forward to New England
Sings! on the weekend of 26 and 27 October
2024. The bus will be taking the students into
Armidale on Saturday 26 October and parental
Weekly transport on Sunday 27 for the concert.

Calendar of Events

Breakfast Club 8am to 8.45am
Monday - Explicit Learning
Tuesday — Explicit Learning
Wednesday — Explicit Learning
Thursday — Explicit Learning
Friday — Library & Canteen - Food
heating day

School hours
Start time: 8.50am
Finish time: 2.50pm

Principal’s Report

On Tuesday 20 August we
travelled on the Chandler bus
with the Chandler students to
Hernani PS for our 2"
rehearsal for New England
Sings! combined with a creative arts session
with Lucy Wall from NERAM. All students had
a fantastic day creating their artworks like
‘Picasso”.

We had our ‘Flanno for a Farmer’ run by Farm
Angels on Friday 23 August and raised $21.00,
well done everyone for wearing a flanno shirt to
school for this wonderful cause.

We just have two more excursions coming up
the first one on Thursday 12 September at
Bald Blair and on Friday 13 September this is
our 3 rehearsal for New England sings at
Chandler Public School.




‘Flanno for a Farmer’

We raised $21.00 for our farmers. Flanno for a
farmer is run by’ Farm Angels’ and is a great
way to let Aussie farmers know that we’ve got

their backs, supporting farmers impacted by
natural disasters, mental well-being issues and
the rising costs of primary production. We were
very excited to all play our part in this
wonderful cause.
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Coming up:
School Photos — Monday 21 October 2024

Please bring your order forms back into school.
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Capturing Sclool Momendts

Life Education — Thursday 24 October 2024

IEife Life Ed and Healthy Harold
[ 9

are visiting our school

New South Wales

Students will be given the |opportunity to see Harold and to
learn about keeping themselves and others, happy, safe and
healthy.

If you would like to find out more about what your child will be
learning and to gain access to the family resources page,
please visit Life Ed’s new website:

www.lifeed.org.au
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Make friends with vegetables and
fruits this season

Buying vegetables and fruit in season helps to keep costs low. Some lunchbox

friendly options available in winter are:

® Mandarins - and they are easy to grab and go
© Carrot and celery sticks

@ Leftover roast vegetables such as sweet potato and salad leaves to make

vegetable salad for lunches
Keep an eye on the School Bytes calendar
for upcoming events.

As well as signing consent notes for
events/excursions and fees related to
excursions.

Roasted sweet potato

If you are having any problems with School
Bytes, please see Fiona in the office for
advice.



AWz |Oral Health
NSW | ocar Hoatn oisries
Reminder
Free for all children under

18 years & adults who hold

h: Q\ a Health Care, Pension or

L 2 "b‘-—ﬁ

Concert 1@1laﬁ1

Commonwealth Seniors
card.

Phone:
Have a

regular dental 1800 679 336
check-up
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Do | need to purchase aticket for my child?
Children (and teachers) performing in the
concert do not need to purchase tickets as
seating is provided on stage

Gubi Gabun — dates
Ticket prices are Adults $30, FT students $20

and can be purchased through the following At Ebor Public School 10am to 12noon.
link:
www.trybooking.com/CUFFT Term 4 — Wednesday'’s
23/10/24
6/11/24
Mixed Martial Arts: 20/11/24
4/12/24

Mixed Matrtial Arts lessons with Dave Campbell 18/12/24

on Thursday afternoons, 5pm for children and
6pm for adults in the COLA at Ebor Public
School, all welcome


http://www.trybooking.com/CUFFT

Dorrigo Swim Club 2024/25

After many years of being in recess the Dorrigo Swim Club is trying to start up
again. Previously the Swim Club only ran for children and youth. The number of
children and youth for potential members of the club is much smaller than it
used to be so logically the club needs to start again with a different and bigger
target group. Thus, it is envisioned that the swim club would also have adult
members. Bellingen has a very successful adult swim club and the all-age
Dorrigo swim club should presumably work well.

There is a small executive member group, who at present, are hanging in there
to support the Swim Club’s potential recommencement but will leave as soon
as the club can stand on its own feet. Obviously, that means there will need to
be some adults, whether parents of young swimmers or swim club members,
who will be willing to take on executive roles.

Itisvery hard to gauge whether there will be enough interest or not. The Dorrigo
Swim Club proposes to have its hybrid AGM at The Top Pub on 16" September
at 7pm - (a hybrid meeting is one which is online via zoom and also face to
face).

At this meeting a committee will need to be formed. Due to the constitution and
by- laws, nominations for these positions should be received by 11:59 on 15™
August 2024. To nominate each person needs to be a financial member of the
Swim Club. Dry Swimmer fees $38:50.

There is a sixty-day grace period for any financial commitment to be a member
of the Swim Club except for Board members who need to be financial. This
sixty-day period can be used to see how popular the Club is going to be.

The swim competition evening is still to be confirmed but it would most
probably start at 5:30 and last for up to 2 hours.

Robin Burley- Public Officer Dorrigo Swim Club

Any general enquires and expressions of intended interest can be made to
Robin Burley 0490303082

Email: wkriburley@gmail.com

Return to school Term 4:
Monday 14 October 2024

End of Term 4 for students:
Wednesday 18 December
2024



